
Class 5 Newsletter 
                  Spring Term – 08/02/19 

This is the last newsletter before the half-term holiday as we break up next Friday 15th February; I look forward to 
seeing you all back at school on Tuesday 26th February. 

This Week... 
 
This week we have been completing assessments in both Maths and English. 
   
Across the Curriculum  
In R.E. we have talked about the Exodus and why it is so significant to Jewish 
people.  We have also finished our Online Safety Assembly which we shared 
with Key Stage Two on Thursday.  A copy of this is available on the school 
website in our class area if you would like to see our tips for staying safe 
online!   
 
Thank you so, so much to all who came to the SATs meeting this week.  I 
really value your support in helping your child to achieve the best they 
possibly can.  All information from this meeting will be on the website in our 
class area.  

Next Week... 
 
On Monday and Tuesday, we will be 
revising key skills in Maths and 
English as well as finishing our topic 
work in Science and Geography.  

13th – 15th February Borwick Hall 
Residential Trip.  Children will need 
to arrive at school for 8:30am on the 
day. Those not going may arrive at 
the normal time! We will return on 
Friday at 2pm when you will be able 
to collect your children early from 
school. Thank you. 

Important Dates 
 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any 

questions you may have. 
 Wednesday 13th February – Friday 15th February – Borwick Hall residential trip.   
 Friday 1st March – World Day of Prayer event to be held at St. Christopher’s Church (4pm – 5.30pm).  

All parents and children welcome.  
 Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May SATs Week for Year 6 children.  All children will need to be in 

school this week please.  Thank you for your support.   
Don’t Forget 

 Please ensure you have returned the Borwick Hall Medical form (3B) to Mr Bateman if your child is 
going to Borwick.  Thank you.   

 This week was the LAST session for swimming! 
 There was no homework this week as next week I will be sending a pack of ‘holiday tasks’ for the 

children to complete while they are off school.  This will come with written instructions so both 
children and parents are aware of what I am asking them to do.  I know holidays can be busy so please 
help your child organise their holiday time so they can fit this in!  It will greatly benefit their learning!  
Thank you so much for your support.   

 The Space Project is due back on Wednesday 27th February (after half term).  
  

Special News! 
 

Curriculum Certificate –  Rubie 
  

Christian Value – Thankfulness – Lilly-Mae 
 

  

Miss Morris  


